
14th February 2019

Two gorgeous boys called Dillon and Denzil arrived at the centre 
today, they were a part of an unwanted litter and we believe they are 
Newfoundland Cross Labrador. These two brothers didn’t have the best 
start in life as they had seen nothing of the outside world and it’s clear 
they find new experiences very frightening. We are so glad they are now 
in our care and we can begin to settle them in. 

Bye for now
Wingletang Rescue and Rehoming Centre Staff 

Settling in...
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28th February 2019

Dillon and Denzil are still 
nervous. During this week we have 
been working on building up their 
trust. It is going to be a difficult 
process for them but they are 
showing no malice, just pure fear. 
It is upsetting for the staff to see, 
for example when we initially just 
stroked them they would defecate 
and urinate. As nervous as they 
are, they are both doing really well 
and are now beginning to settle in. 

Bye for now
Wingletang Rescue and 
Rehoming Centre Staff 

 Rescue

 Rehome     Support



14th March 2019

We are so proud of the progress 
both Dillon and Denzil are 
making. We have been very 
slowly teaching them what a lead, 
collar and harness are. They 
have also had a small pamper 
session and been brushed, which 
they coped so well with. They are 
both starting to trust the staff here 
so much so, that Dillon decided 
to have a nap with one of the 
members of staff! In the next few 
days we will begin to show them 
how to mix with other dogs here 
at the centre and get them used 
to the car, as they have also 
never experienced this. 

Bye for now
Wingletang Rescue and 
Rehoming Centre Staff Pamper 

session!
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21st March 2019

It has been a fantastic week for both these adorable dogs. They have 
started to jump in and out of the centre van, we made this a positive 
experience for them so that they feel more confident travelling. As they 
were doing so well with this, a few days later we decided to drive a short 
distance up the road and have a walk on Dartmoor with Dillon, Denzil and 
Big Al, who helps with building the confidence of other dogs. This trip out 
has really helped build up their confidence and they now look forward to 
getting into the van as they know there is a fun walk awaiting them! 

Bye for now
Wingletang Rescue and Rehoming Centre Staff 

A Fantastic week!
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4th April 2019

We have seen such a positive difference in both Dillon and Denzil, they 
are now saying hello to new people and have been giving out kisses! 
We are really looking forward to them joining us for the Wingletang 
Sponsored Walk on the 7th April. They aren’t quite ready to be rehomed 
just yet but with further care provided by the staff they will soon be well 
on their way to finding a forever home. Once they are ready they will be 
looking for a calm but active home, preferably with a steady dog but most 
importantly their home will need to be with someone who is willing and 
able to continue their socialisation and training. 

Wingletang Rescue and Rehoming Centre Staff 

A positive difference
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